



I.E. Instituto Técnico Carlos Hernández Yaruro- English exam 2nd P.

1. Match the verbs in present with the correct past form.

- | | |
|-----------|--------|
| 2. Draw | Knew |
| 3. Spend | went |
| 4. Stand | drew |
| 5. Eat | spent |
| 6. Go | forgot |
| 7. Read | read |
| 8. Forget | made |
| 9. Make | ate |
| 10. Know | stood |

2. Read the text and choose the right answers.

Last Saturday, Maria and her friends visited the national park. They arrived at the park early in the morning and immediately started their adventure. First, they hiked up a steep trail that led to a beautiful waterfall. They took many pictures and enjoyed the sound of the water. After spending some time at the waterfall, they continued their hike through the forest.

During their hike, they saw various animals, including a family of deer and several colorful birds. Maria was particularly excited when she saw a red fox. They stopped for lunch near a clear stream, where they ate sandwiches and drank lemonade.

In the afternoon, they reached the top of a hill that offered a stunning view of the entire park. They rested there for a while, taking in the scenery and feeling the fresh air. Before leaving, they visited a small museum near the park entrance, where they learned about the history and wildlife of the area.

Finally, they returned home tired but happy, with lots of stories to tell and memories to cherish.

1. Where did Maria and her friends go last Saturday?

- A) To the beach
- B) To the national park
- C) To the city zoo
- D) To a shopping mall

2. What did they do first when they arrived at the park?

- A) They visited a museum
- B) They had a picnic
- C) They hiked up a steep trail to a waterfall
- D) They went swimming

3. Which animals did Maria and her friends see during their hike?

- A) Lions and tigers
- B) Elephants and giraffes
- C) A family of deer and several colorful birds
- D) Penguins and seals

4. What did Maria and her friends eat for lunch?

Vocabulary

Hike up- levar- subir
Steep trail – sendero inclinado
Led- observer
Waterfall- cascada
Deer- siervo
Reached – llegaron
Stunning – impresionante
View-vista



I.E. Instituto Técnico Carlos Hernández Yaruro- English exam 2nd P.

- A) Pizza and soda
 - B) Sandwiches and lemonade
 - C) Hot dogs and water
 - D) Pasta and juice
5. Where did they stop to rest in the afternoon?
- A) Near a clear stream
 - B) At the park entrance
 - C) At the top of a hill
 - D) In the parking lot
6. What did they learn about at the small museum?
- A) The history of modern art
 - B) The history of ancient Egypt
 - C) The history of space exploration
 - D) The history and wild animals on the forest
7. How did Maria and her friends feel when they returned home?
- A) they felt really excited
 - B) they felt really sad
 - C) they felt really Bored
 - D) Angry and disappointed
3. Fill in the blanks with the correct phrasal verb from the list: turn off, pick up, put on, take off, throw away, and look after.
- a) Please remember to _____ the lights when you leave the room.
 - b) 2. I need to _____ my jacket because it's getting cold.
 - c) 3. Can you _____ these papers? I don't need them anymore.
 - d) 4. We always _____ our grandmother when she is sick.
 - e) 5. The plane will _____ at 3 PM, so we need to be at the airport by 1 PM.
 - f) 6. Can you _____ the toys from the floor and put them in the box?
4. Choose the correct modal verb (might, could, can, may, be able to) for each sentence.
1. I _____ swim when I was five years old.
- A) can
 - B) could
 - C) might
 - D) may



I.E. Instituto Técnico Carlos Hernández Yaruro- English exam 2nd P.

2. You _____ want to check the weather before you go out.
- A) can
 - B) could
 - C) might
 - D) be able to
3. Sarah _____ speak three languages fluently.
- A) might
 - B) may
 - C) be able to
 - D) can
4. If you practice hard, you _____ win the competition.
- A) might
 - B) could
 - C) can
 - D) be able to
5. When he was younger, he _____ run very fast.
- A) may
 - B) might
 - C) could
 - D) be able to
6. We _____ go to the beach this weekend if the weather is nice.
- A) might
 - B) could
 - C) can
 - D) be able to
7. They _____ not be home right now; try calling them later.
- A) might
 - B) could



I.E. Instituto Técnico Carlos Hernández Yaruro- English exam 2nd P.

- C) can
- D) may

8. After the surgery, she will _____ walk without pain.

- A) might
- B) could
- C) be able to
- D) can

5. Fill in the blanks with the correct modal verb (might, could, can, may, be able to).

1. We _____ (can/could) see the mountains from our hotel room.
2. She _____ (might/can) go to the party, but she's not sure yet.
3. John _____ (can/be able to) finish the project by tomorrow if he works late.
4. _____ (Could/Can) you help me with this heavy box, please?
5. In the future, people _____ (may/be able to) live on Mars.
6. I _____ (could/may) travel to Europe next year if I save enough money.
7. They _____ (can/might) have left the office already.
8. After taking the course, you will _____ (can/be able to) speak Spanish fluently.